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KIWANIS MEETING OF July 9th, 2018 
 
Ten members attended our meeting, Emmet, Ann, Joe, Anne, Ben, Bob F, 
Rick, Dal, Doug, and Bob R.  
 
Dal led the meeting, Emmet the prayer and Anne the songs. We sang 
Happy Birthday, Grad Old Flag, and My Bonnie (twice). Lunch consisted of 
Fruit Salad,noodles, and barbecue Chicken. 
 
We had four Happy Dollars: Ann, for Dal's credit in the Rawhide book, Joe's 
daughter's driving lesson, Dog's Boy's Life joke of the Week. 
 
Dal for going to his cottage for a full week. The first full week spent at the 
cottage in the 37 years he has owned it. We did not have a speaker this 
week. Dal is still looking for someone to be club President beginning in 
October. 
 
Upcoming programs for July follow: 
 16th-- Justin Hahn, our Area Kiwanis Governor. For those who can stay 
there will be a meeting with Governor following our lunch meeting. A large 
attendance of members and guests is needed. 
23rd-- Hannah Spargur- Key Club 
30th-- Bullfrogs game starting at 6:00 PM with a picnic lunch prior to the 
game. Tickets can be purchased from Joe. 
 (THERE WILL BE NO NOON MEETING THAT MONDAY) Our meeting will 
be at the picnic. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 

 


